
I 10111: Prosper. I errie I). 

Sent: M) 201 I 12:12:2" PM 

I o: Prosper. I errie I). (lerrie.prosper a epue.en.Liin ) 

Ce: 

liee: 
Suhjeei: CPl (' ()etober 201 I eNeusleiter 

Having problems seeing this email 

Welcome to the October 2011 edition of the California Public Utilities 
Commission's (CPUC) eNewsletter. where you'll find information on upcoming 
Southern California public meetings and more! 

CPUC Gears Up For Southern California Meetings 

The CPUC will hit the road for public meetings in Southern California in October. 

CPUC Annual Diversity Hearing Focuses On Growing Diverse 
Businesses 

The CPUC, in its ongoing efforts to promote diversity in utility company practices, 
will hold its annual public hearing with the theme From Sprout to Stalk: How to Grow 
Diverse Businesses. 

CPUC Improves and Streamlines Self-Generation Incentive Program 

The CPUC has improved and streamlined its Self-Generation Incentive Program, 
including modifying eligibility criteria and incentive amounts and payment structures 
for eligible technologies. 



Visit our for more assistance. Consumers with utility 
complaints can call our Consumer Affairs Branch at 1-800-649-7570. 
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